
 

                                   Friday 8th March 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
SUPER CLUBS 

Don’t forget to book your child onto our SUPER CLUBS. Our next one is on 

Tuesday 12th March, Feeling Zen Club where they can build strength and 

balance with their friends learning Yoga. 

 

Parents Evening Appointments 

Parents Evenings appointments are now available to book on School 

Spider.  

 

Lunch Order Forms 

Order forms went out this week. Please complete and return these as soon 

as possible. If we do not get one back, your child will need a packed 

lunch after Easter break. 

 

Special Easter Breakfast & Assembly for Rec & KS1 – Thursday 28th March 

There are still spaces available for our special Easter breakfast on Thursday 

28th March. You just need to book your child onto Breakfast Club on 28th 

March as normal on School Spider and a parent/carer can attend for 

free.  

 

Special Easter Assembly for Rec & KS1 – Thursday 28th March 

We will be having a special Easter Assembly and hat parade at 9am 

which you are welcome to attend. Please book your tickets on School 

Spider if you haven’t done so already. We have reviewed our seating and 

updated to 1 ticket per child. If you would like more, please drop us an 

email and if we have any space we can let you know. If your child is 

making a hat for the parade, please can this be bought in on Monday 

25th March. 

 

Being Respectful 

When parking and driving outside School and in the local community 

please be respectful and kind to one another. Adults should be positive 

role models for children. Verbal or physical abuse will not be tolerated 

towards any members of staff. Please treat people how you would want 

to be treated. 

 

 

 
 



Attendance 
W/C  26th February  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Hedgehogs 95.0% 

KS1 Squirrels 88.6% 

KS1 Rabbits 97.6% 

KS1 Owls 86.4% 

Rec/KS1 Foxes 95.2% 

Total attendance                    92.5% 

 

World Book Day 

The Children and Staff had so much fun on Thursday celebrating 

World Book Day! 

 

Well done Rabbits with an attendance of 

97.6% for the week beginning 26th 

February 

 

The whole school attendance for the 

week of 26th February was 92.5%.  

Our attendance target is 97% 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child  

attends every day and not take holidays 

in term time.              

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day. 

Here.  

Every day.  

Ready to learn.  

On time. 

 

If you have any issues with 

attendance, please make an 

appointment with Mrs Larcombe 

our Learning Support Mentor via 

the School Office to see what 

support and solutions can be 

found. 



Diary Dates 

 

Every Tuesday            

Friday (from 12th Jan) 

8:35am – 8:45am 

8:35am – 8:55am 

Morning Task with parents/carers 

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog 

Class) 

Tuesday 12th March 3:15pm – 4:30pm SUPER CLUB – Feeling Zen?  

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog)  

Places to be booked on School Spider 

 

Tuesday 19th March 3:15pm – 4:30pm SUPER CLUB – Club de Galletas  

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog)  

Places to be booked on School Spider 

 

Tuesday 19th March  Parents Evening Appointments  

Places to be booked on School Spider 

 

Wednesday 20th March  Parents Evening Appointments  

Places to be booked on School Spider 

 

Monday 25th March  Rec & KS1completed Easter Hat to be 

handed in at School 

Tuesday 26th March 3:15pm – 4:45pm FILM CLUB  

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog) 

  Places to be booked on School Spider 

 

Thursday 28th March 8:00am – 8:45am Special Easter Breakfast (Rec & KS1) 

(Please book your child onto Breakfast club 

on School Spider) 

Thursday 28th March 9am – 10am Special Easter Assembly (Rec & KS1) 

(Please book your free tickets on School 

Spider) 

Thursday 28th March ALL DAY BREAK THE RULES DAY 

More information will be sent out soon. 


